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From: Douglas Matthews 

Sent: Saturday, 11 November 2017 11:17 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Reduction In the number of Federal seats in South Australia.

It is very important that Mayo remains as it is a fast growingareathat includes near metropolitan areas as 

well as well as large south coast towns, farming country and Kangaroo Island. 
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